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March 25, 2019 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities for Waiver of 

WAC 480-100-238(4) and Order Authorizing Use of 2017 Integrated Resource Plan 

for 2020-2021 Biennial Conservation Plan Targets, 

Docket UE-180738 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On February 15, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01, Order Granting Petition Subject to Condition (Order 01) in 

this docket. Order 01, among other things, required Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities 

(Avista or Company) to file an updated work plan for its Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) by 

February 28, 2019.1 

On February 27, 2019, Avista filed 2020 Integrated Resource Planning Work Plan (Work 

Plan), and on March 15, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing 

the Commission that Staff had reviewed the Work Plan and believes that it complies with the 

requirements of Order 01.  

The Commission accepts the Work Plan as in compliance with Order 01. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

                                                           
1 Order 02, ¶22. 


